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Bellevue CSD Referendum 
Information 

As the district moves closer to the date of 
the March 7 referendum for a new 3-5 
elementary building, this week information 
on the ballot language and voting is 
presented to the right. More information can 
be found at the following link: http://
www.bellevue.k12.ia.us/bondlandingpage

Student Learning 

Congratulations to the first two state qualifiers - 
Adessa Leibfried and Ryanne Dunn for the 1st 
Annual Iowa Girls State Wrestling 
Championships this week in Coralville

Legislative Action - Vouchers 

As many of 0ur stakeholders, and citizens in our 
state are aware, the Iowa Legislature recently 
approved public tax dollars to be utilized by 
non-public schools across the state in a phased 
program. While there was significant opposition 
presented in the days leading up to the votes to both the House and Senate from many people 
across the state (including several from Bellevue), this was passed hurriedly in both branches. A 
concern expressed by many is the additional funding that will be granted to school systems that 
are not required to allow all students in school, meet all standards and requirements of public 
schools, and other aspects. Finally, many believe the excess of funds to non-public schools will 
impact overall school funding in the future, along with funding to other areas of our society.

Ultimately, I don't know the impact overall on education in our state in the short- or long-term, I do know 
that the Bellevue CSD will continue to provide outstanding programs to our students and work to 
continuously improve them in the future as well. We will continue to offer programs that engage our students 
in their learning and prepare them for their future. We do this very well as a district, yet there is always room 
for continuous improvement…which we will continue to work at as we have shown through the years.

The Weekly Comet 
From Dr. Tom Meyer, Superintendent of the Bellevue Community School District 

Believe In The Blue! Believe In Bellevue!

Upcoming 
Events, 

Early 
Dismissals, 

and “No 
School” Days 

• February 8 - 
2-Hour Early 
Dismissal 
for Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• February 15 - 
Bellevue 
CSD 
Community 
Open House 
about the 
Referendum

• February 20 
- No School 
President’s 
Day

• March 7 - 
Bellevue 
CSD Special 
Election for 
Bellevue 
Elementary 
School - 
Polls open 
from      7 
AM  - 8 PM

• March 8 & 9 
- Parent/
Teacher 
Conferences
; 2-Hour 
Early 
Dismissal 

• March 10 - 
No School
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Bellevue Elementary 
always has a variety of 
things happening in their 
engaging classrooms. Over 
the last week they 
celebrated the 100th Day 
of school for the 2022-2023 
school year, participated in 
sledding in their own 
“handmade sleds”, and had 
a visit from the Jackson 
County Conservation 
Office.


